






























































City of Rialtow
s

California

January 2, 2019

PI Development, LLC - Terri Allen
6272 E. Pacific Coast Highway
Long Beach, CA 90803

Precise Plan of Design No. PPD2018-0005 (MC2018-0005) A request to develop aRE:
188,712 square foot industrial warehouse distribution facility on 8.84 net acres of land located on
the southwest comer of Alder Avenue and Walnut Avenue.

Dear PI Development, LLC - Terri Allen:

Thank you for the opportunity to review your proposed development. The City of Rialto
appreciates and recognizes your commitment to our community. This letter includes conditions of
approval, compiled by various divisions and departments in order to make your review process
more expedient and convenient.

The City of Rialto is here to make the development of your project a priority and to assure that it is
processed in a timely manner. If you need any additional assistance, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (909) 820-2535.

On Wednesday, December 19, 2018, the City's Development Review Committee (DRC) approved
Precise Plan of Design No. PPD2018-0005, subject to the attached requirements.

Approval of Precise Plan of Design No. PPD2018-0005 shall not be final until the Applicant has
signed the enclosed Statement of Acceptance of Conditions of Approval. The Building and Public
Works Department will not begin plan checking for building or grading permits until the signed
Statement of Acceptance has been filed with the Planning Division.

DRC approval, as outlined above, does not necessarily imply immediate issuance of building or
grading permits. Where applicable, the Applicant is required to submit final engineering and
building plans and specifications to the Public Works and the Building Division for plan checking.
Time frames for this processing will vary depending on City workload, the complexity of the
project and timely submittals.

If you are aggrieved by any of the Conditions set forth in this approval letter, please contact the
appropriate staff member as identified in the Conditions of Approval. If you still wish to discuss the
justification for a particular condition and prefer to discuss this with the Development Review
Committee (DRC), please contact the Planning Division at (909) 820-2535, in order to schedule a
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